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AM/LH 
 
28 April 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Absences 
 
If your child is absent due to illness, please ensure you call in and let us know.  The Education 
Welfare Service monitors attendance regularly and absences we have not been informed about 
must be entered as unauthorised. 
 
King Charles III Coronation 
 
As you know, next weekend sees the Coronation of King Charles III.  This has resulted in an 
additional National Bank Holiday on Monday 8 May where school will be closed. 
 
As part of the Coronation celebrations, classes will be undertaking work and activities throughout 
the week on the Coronation.  On Friday 5 May we would like the children to come into school 
dressed in Red, White and Blue as part of our celebrations.  On 5 May we will also have a special 
lunch for the children of ‘Crown Jewel Pizza’ with swords and sceptres (chips) with a special 
Coronation cake to follow. 
 
Wansbeck River Project 
 
Children in Year 5 and Year 6 have started the Wansbeck River Project again this year.  We are 
riding the length of the Wansbeck from the Sea to the Source while learning about the history of 
the river and environmental impacts on the river, it’s users and it’s wildlife. 
 
Last year’s film about the project is still available on YouTube if you would like to watch it; 
https://youtu.be/SHhHdcmy_Ag 
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Football 
 
You may have seen Year 3 and Year 4 gearing up for a football friendly earlier in the week.  We 
played Ringway in a friendly match and ran out 6-2 winners with goals from Dylan (3), Abel (2) and 
Evan (1).  Well done to the whole team. 
 
May Bank Holiday 
 
We are closed on Monday 1 May due to the bank holiday and will reopen on Tuesday 2 May. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr A Miller 
Headteacher 
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